
 
 
 
 

20 June 2018 
 

20 July 2018 
 

Dear parents/carers 
 
Re: School dinners 2018/19 
 
The price of school meals is increasing from September 2018 to £2.20 per day which is £11 
per week. Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive Universal Free School Meals and 
do not need to pay. Children in nursery do not receive free school meals, all meals must be 
paid for or they may bring a packed lunch.  
 
Please ensure that all school meals are paid for weekly in advance so that your child’s 
account does not fall into arrears.  If you are having difficulty in paying for school dinners 
please contact the office, we will be happy to help.  
 
It may be that you are entitled to free school meals, you can apply online: 
http://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-meals.aspx or ask at the office for a 
form.  
 
If your child is currently on packed lunches and would like to switch to school dinners, or 
vice versa, please ask at the office for a form, we need one week’s notice to switch meal 
type.  
 
Please contact the office if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms M Best 
Headteacher  
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